
We know you have done a fantastic job preparing for the reopening of schools so it 
is important to recognise the brilliance of each other. 

When you see a staff member do something brilliant, which can be as simple as 
a teacher supporting another teacher through a new problem, write it in your 
star template and make a display out of all your glimpses of brilliance! 




